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St Peter’s PS Parent 
Support Group (PTA) 
presents…               
Santa Sunday!  

  

 

 

 

We are very excited to announce… 
that this term we will be hosting a SANTA 
SUNDAY at St Peter’s PS Collegeland. Our ‘Santa 
Sunday’’ fundraiser will take place on 19th 
November from 12.30pm-2.30pm. 
 
The event will offer an afternoon of fantastic 
entertainment, activities, light refreshments and 
an opportunity for some amazing raffle prizes to 
be won . 
 
You can add a little magic to the festive season 
with a visit to see Santa Claus in Father 
Christmas’ Grotto.  
 
Mrs Mary Claus will also be attending! She is a 
highly skilled toymaker, reindeer wrangler and 
cookie maker. She has the keys to the sleigh, the 
fairy dust and to the Naughty and Nice list. Join 
her throughtout the afternoon for storytelling, 
carol singing and much more! 
 
Family favourite attractions will also include a 
Giant Inflatable Snow Globe, where Children can 
bounce and take pictures against the Christmas 
backdrop.  Rudolph the Rodeo Reindeer is also on 
hand to make this event extra special. Hold on to 
Santa’s magical helper as he rocks and spins! 

 

Your ticket price 
includes: 
 

• A visit to Santa’s 
Grotto & gift. 

• Giant Inflatable 
Christmas Snow Globe. 

• Rudolph the Rodeo 
Reindeer. 

• Godmodex Gaming 
truck. 

• Story telling with Mrs 
Mary Clause. 

• Comedy at Funnybone 
Magic show.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

“Raffle tickets, Hot Choc, Tea/Coffee, 
Mince Pies, Popcorn, Slushies and many 
more treats on sale” 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

    

Other attractions will also 
include 
 

 Godmodex Gaming Truck.  Enjoy a 
fully equipped gaming experience with 
a range of popular and exciting games 
suitable for all ages. With 14 playable 
screens, allowing multiple players to 
engage at once.  
 

Enjoy a magic show full of comedy, 
fun and audience participation with 
Funnybone Magic Shows.  
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

Tickets  
 

Tickets will go on sale before half 
term and will be priced at £10 per 
child. For a family of 4 we will offer 
a reduced price of £35. Adults and 
under 2’s go free! Children must be 
accompanied by an adult. 
 

Tickets can be purchased at St 
Peter’s Primary School or you can 
simply pay in at the door.  
 
This is a community event and as 
such all are welcome to attend. We 
look forward to seeing new and 
familiar faces from all across the 
community. 
 
All proceeds will go to St Peter’s 
Primary School. 
 
Thank you in advance for your 
continued support. 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 


